
BASS ENTERPRISES PRODUCTION CO. 
201 MAIN ST: 

FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76102-3131 

817/390-8400 

November 25, 2003 

DEC C 1 Z0G3 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 Q 

Attention: Mr. Michael E. Stogner ^ ^ / ^ ^ ^ ^ 

Re: Case No. 8287 and Case No. 8288 
Request for Dismissal 

Dear Mr. Stogner: 

As your attached letters indicate, the above NMOCD cases have been idle for quite 
some time. Please except this as Bass' request for the Dismissal of both cases. Thank you 
very much and should you have any further questions or comments in the above regard, I 
can be reached at (817)390-8671 or wbailey@basspet.com. 

Very truly yours, 

JWB:laj 

cc: W. Thomas Kellahin 
117N. Guadalupe 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 



KELLAHIN & KELLAHIN 
Attorney at Law 

W. Thomas Kellahin 
New Mexico Board of Legal 
Specialization Recognized Specialist 
in the area of natural resources-
oil and gas law 

P.O. Box 2265 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

117 North Guadalupe 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

November 17,2003 

Bass Enterprises Production Co. 
201 Main Street, Suite 3100 
Fort Worth, Texas 76102 

Attn: Wayne Bailey 

Telephone 505-982-4285 
Facsimile 505-982-2047 
kellahin@earthlink.net 

RECEIVED 
NOV 2 0 2003 

LAND DEPARTMENT 

Re: NMOCD Case 8287 
Application of Bass Enterprises Production Co. 
For the amendment of Division Order R-lll-A 
Eddy and Lea Counties, New Mexico 

NMOCD Case 8288 
Application of Bass Enterprises Production Co. 
For the approval of drilling islands and special 
Rules for the Potash-Oil Area, Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Bailey: 

Today, I received the two enclosed notices of hearing from the New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division scheduling the referenced cases for hearing on 
December 4, 2003. These cases where filed by me more than 20 years ago and 
thereafter were resolved when the Commission adopted Rule 111-P. Apparently 
the Commission failed to disposal of them. While I no longer represent Bass 
Enterprises, the Division as sent me the enclosed notices. Please inform the 
Division of what Bass wants to do with theses cases. 


